Chris O'Brien

From: Sue Warburton <suewarburtonneank@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 11:17 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H8149 Support

Good Morning,

My name is Susanne Warburton and | am a teacher of English Language Learners in North Kingstown, RI. | live at 1595
South Road in East Greenwich, RI. | have been a public school teacher since 2000. | along with my colleagues were
adversely affected by the pension changes in 2011. | support the bill H8149 because it would positively impact all
members regardiess of their hire date.

Please consider helping to restore some of the drastic cuts that were made to our pensions by reducing the number of
years from 5 to 3 when calculating for retirement purposes.

Thank you for your time,
Susanne



